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marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Meeting up over coffee 

Hi Marzia,

Brian mentioned that it would be good to touch base with you about the work you do at CPUC.

Feel free to let me know if you would be free for a coffee sometime in the coming weeks or 
after the holidays.

Until then, have a great weekend and I look forward to being in contact!

All the best,

S

Sydney Baloue
University of Pennsylvania, CAS 2011 
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